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_______________________________________________________________NEW BUSINESS

TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Maureen Callahan, Director of Curriculum & Student Learning

DATE: May 8, 2024

SUBJECT: Centennial Virtual Academy Program Authorization

Centennial Virtual Academy (CVA) will continue to focus on meeting K-12 students’ needs, 
which includes further development and/or revisions of processes for seamless registration and 
transfers. 

During this school year, 2022-23, enrollment for CVA has increased from 217 in September to 
379 currently. 

CVA was established as a one-year temporary program in 2020-21 during the pandemic. We 
have monitored the enrollment over the past several years and we continue to develop the 
program in order to provide a well-rounded virtual learning experience for our students.

We will continue to monitor the program and adapt for the betterment of our student's learning 
experience. Changes will be made for 2024-25 that will provide more options for learning for 
high school students. In addition, K-12 students will have more in person opportunities with 
their teachers.   

**********************************************

It is recommended that the Board approve the continuation of Centennial Virtual Academy in 
perpetuity beginning in 2024-25.


